
From: Ted Harris
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Subject: 159 BPR Special Permit public hearing
Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 2:42:19 PM

Pursuant to my conversation with Bill, the applicant is  requesting
that the above public hearing be opened and continued without
testimony to you next meeting.   This will allow final plan revisions
to be finished, and reviewed. 
 
 
 
Theodore A. Harris
Stevens, Harris & Guernsey, P.C.
351 Main Street
Niantic, CT  06357
(860) 739-6906 - Telephone
(860) 739-2997 - Fax
 
This email contains information from the law firm of STEVENS, HARRIS & GUERNSEY, P.C.  This
message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it addresses and may
contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable
law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately and delete this message in its
entirety.  Thank you.
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